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Patrick Carney

From: BHS Athletics <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 3:45 PM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: Friday Night Football Game

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Hey, Barracudas!  We are excited about this week's game at Tocoi Creek High School.  Here are a few 
reminders for everyone as we take on our in county rival!   

Remember: Cheer on our team with positive enthusiasm! Our fans should never direct negative 
comments toward the other team or their fans.  Don't let negative behavior off the field reflect poorly on 
the players on the field!  Students and fans are not permitted on the field at anytime before, during, or 
after the game.   

Let's bring home the win!  Go Barracudas!  
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